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CHILDREN'S
SERVICES 

NEWS
Children's Services is in full swing
with many upcoming attractions
for children and families.  

Michelle Trenhaile recently was
awarded an ECHO grant to help
enhance our playgrounds at
Starpoint Children's Services.  The
playgrounds will be inspired by
natural landscapes and
incorporate flowers and plants that
the children can study and
maintain.

The ECHO grant is a matching
grant so if you have any resources
or would like to be part of the
building project call Michelle at
719.275.0550.

Kathy and Sadie were also
awarded a grant through Farm to
Early ChildhooodEducation. The
grant will provide raised garden
beds, soil, equipment and plants.
Our staff, children and families will
have the opportunity to maintain
and learn to cook and preserve
fresh fruit and vegetables.

Children's Services is excited with
the upcoming improvements and
are really wanting more parent
involvement in our programs
community. Please call us to see
how you can be involved.

We are in need of participants for
Early Head Start. Our program has
been impacted by the pandemic
and our enrollment is very low. If
you know pregnant women and
children up to age three please
send them our way! We will also
provide a small gift to you for your
referral to the program.
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 HAPPY TEACHER 

APPRECTIATION WEEK!


